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 With this notice, we hereby inform you of the timetable for the Ritsumeikan University Tri-

Campus Shuttle Bus for the 2025 academic year as per the attached document, “AY2025 

Shuttle Bus Information.” 

The university operates the tri-campus shuttle bus service for the purpose of promoting 

student interaction across campuses, especially in extracurricular activities, and improving 

convenience for students. Therefore, while we have strived to establish a timetable that 

is convenient for students again in AY2025, we have had no choice but to make the 

following changes due to changes in social conditions including a decrease in the number 

of bus companies that can ensure steady service between the campuses, and a rapid rise 

in operating costs. 

 We will continue to consider measures to help activate extracurricular activities and 

promote student interaction across campuses. We apologize for the inconvenience this 

may cause to our students, faculty, and staff who use this service regularly, and we kindly 

request your understanding. 

 

＜Changes from AY2024＞ 

 

Adjustments to the bus operating schedule and timetable 

due to changes in the academic calendar and class timetable 

Suspension of shuttle bus service on Saturdays and during 

long vacations 

 

 


